
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Yolanda Lucas" <ylucas@latherowlaw.com> 
Sent: 8/13/2015 11:44 AM 
To: foia@getipass.com; FOIA_Officer@isp.state.il.us 
Subject: Crash Report 15-15-04957 
To: Freedom of Information Officer 
Fr:  Latherow Law Office 
Re: Crash Report #15-15-04957 
 
Our law firm is investigating the fatal crash of Eduardo Quevedo-Alcala on July 12, 2015 
in Morton Grove, IL. It has been brought to our attention that there is an in-car video by 
State Trooper C. Lambert of the crash. Pursuant to the provision of the Freedom of 
Information Act, 5 ILCS140/1, we ask that you provide us with a copy of any and all still 
photographs, digital photographs, and digital video recording depicting any images of the 
occurrence.  
 
In light of the fact that the video recordings, digital photographs, etc., will likely be 
important evidence in anticipation litigation, we hereby demand that you or any 
other person or entity with control of these items take all steps necessary to preserve 
any video and/or film recordings. 
 
I understand that the Act, pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/6,permits a public body to charge a 
reasonable copying fee not to exceed the actual cost of reproduction and not including the 
costs of any search or review of the records, and agree to pay any statutory costs for 
providing these documents. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you via email or in writing within seven (7) working days, 
as required by the Act (5 ILCS 140/3). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yolanda Lucas 
Legal Assistant 
Latherow Law Office 
321 N. Clark, Suite 1050 
Chicago, IL 60654 
312/372-0052 
Fax 312/372-8043 
 
This message, which contains information from a law firm may be confidential and 
privileged. If you have received this communication in error (you are not the addressee 
or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose the 
message or any information contained in the message. If you have received the message 



in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message. Thank you very 
much. 
 
 


